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General Comment

A new project for LNG export has been submitted by New Fortress Energy, proposed off the coast of
Grand Isle Louisiana in Jefferson Parish. New Fortress is looking to fast track approval to build several
low cost LNG projects in the Gulf Coast  MARAD, an agency of the Department of Transportation, and
the U.S. Coast Guard are responsible for approving or denying New Fortress’s plans for expanding
harmful fracked gas export in the Gulf Coast  Any new fossil fuel project undermines environmental
justice and climate goals. 


As grandmothers, we know we must protect our Earth to protect our grandchildren and their children and
grandchildren  We must end our reliance on fossil fuels and move our country to sustainable energy
options. You must deny these plans proposed by New Fortress, for the sake of all our children and
grandchildren




Respectfully, 




Barbara Rhine, Chair, Legislative Working Group


Susan Penner, Liaison, Legislative Working Group

1000 Grandmothers for Future Generations
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